-







Approved 5/15/2019

NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL

SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING-April 17, 2019
The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, April 17, 2019. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Josh Cowley, Michelle Russell, Cheryl Logsdon, Michelle Buehler, Autumn Jones, Tammy Beasley, Kristi Lynch, Debby Meadows Stroud, and Darryl Murray. Rachel Johnson, and Latonia Wimberly were absent from the meeting.
ORDER # 19-060 -ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Autumn Jones to adopt the agenda for the April meeting. 
ORDER # 19-061- APPROVAL OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the minutes of the March meeting.
ORDER # 19-062– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the March bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Kristi Lynch and seconded by Darryl Murray to approve the March bingo and NHHS financial reports.
RECOGNITION OF VISITORS –Alan Vales and Haleigh Ward were present at the April meeting.
ORDER #19-063-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE MARCH MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Debby Meadows Stroud to approve the 2nd reading of the March meeting minutes.
SPECIAL ELECTRONIC SBDM COUNCIL MEETING-On March 28, 2019 Mrs. Corder electronically sent out information to the council regarding next year’s teaching allocations. In her email she explained we were granted 4 additional teaching allocations as well as some of the Title 1 budget cuts/allocations. She asked the council to review the information and vote accordingly. The council members voted to approve the 4 additional allocations in the following manner: 1-Math, 1-English, 1-Social Studies, and 1-former Title 1 allocation.
ORDER #19-064-APPROVAL OF THE TITLE 1 BUDGET CHANGES-Mr. Cowley presented proposed changes to the Title 1 budget. Members received a spread sheet and Mr. Cowley requested leftover money be spent on technology related devices. Roughly 6 sets of Chrome Books would be purchased. The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Michelle Russell to change the Title 1 budget.
.
Mr. Alan Vales and student Haleigh Ward presented a new club proposal. The Represent US Club would promote student understanding and involvement in our political process as citizens. Each council member received a handout with information regarding the clubs activities/purpose. After some discussion/questions the council agreed to vote on the proposal at next month’s meeting.
UPDATE ON CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT –Mrs. Corder reported even though the school year is nearly over, we have a full schedule of major events. We are still waiting on some ACT scores. ASVAB test was Tuesday. KOSA/EOP testing is completed and waiting on scores from Mrs. Slaven. Sophomores test on 4/18, freshmen on 4/24, and make up ACT is 4/24. 
INFORMATION ITEMS;  

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list.
· Focus group meeting was held at NH on April 16. Meetings are scheduled on April 24 and April 25 as well.

· Student accident report was included in the SBDM packets.
NEW BUSINESS: No new business was discussed at the April meeting.
ORDER # 19-065-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by Darryl Murray and seconded by Autumn Jones to adjourn the meeting.

_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman

